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Education is a shared commitment between dedicated teachers, motivated 
students, and engaged parents with high expectations. 

Casey Cougar 
News

We continue to have problems with some
members of our community not following the
rules in the parking lot. Remember:
* Drive slowly and carefully through the
parking lot.
* Do not let your children out in the
middle of the lot. There is ONE drop
off lane.
* Unless you have a handicapped placard,
the parking lot is CLOSED in
the afternoon.

We have started using our new check-in system. Please be
aware that anytime you wish to come on campus past the front
office, you will need your identification. Your ID will be scanned by
the computer system, and a visitor pass with your photo will be
printed for you to wear while you are at Casey. When you leave,
you will need to pass through the front office again and check out.
If you are coming to an event such as a performance or an

awards assembly, please come early since there is only one
computer and we need time to help everyone get scanned.
There is nothing more important than creating a safe learning

environment for our students and staff. This new system will help
us ensure that the visitors we allow in campus have been screened
and verify that they have a legitimate purpose prior to entering
Casey. It will also allow us to account for all occupants in the event
of an emergency. We ask for your support as we all adapt to the
new system.

On December 15th at 8:30 AM, we will be hosting
our Christmas Sing-A-Long.. Families are welcome to
attend but remember, arrive early
so that you will have time to scan in at the
front office. Also, please be aware that we
will be outside so it may be cold, and parents
will be standing to watch. Our students are looking
forward to putting on a great show!
The week of the 12th will be a spirit week. Here is
the schedule:

2nd iReady & 
Attendance
Minimum Days 
& Winter Break

Dec 5th : Minimum Day

Dec. 16th: Minimum Day

Dec. 19th Jan. 9th:
Winter Break

Students return
January 10, 2023

Sing-A-Long & Spirit Week

- The students are in the process of taking
their 2nd iReady assessment. It is very
important that they are at school on time
so that they are relaxed and ready to

they took it the first time in August.
- If your child is sick and has to be absent,

please call to excuse your
- Try your best to have your children at

school by 7:55 AM when the first bell
rings.


